
Appendix 2 
Additional Information received 

Infrastructure and Regional Development portfolio 
Correspondence received 22 February 2019 from Mr Mick Kinley, Chief Executive 
Officer, Australian Maritime Safety Authority, regarding the clarification of evidence 
given on 18 February 2019. 
Correspondence received 28 February 2019 from Dr Steven Kennedy, Secretary, 
Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, regarding the 
clarification of evidence given on 18 February 2019. 
Correspondence received 4 March 2019 from Mr Glenn Wood, Chief Fire Officer, 
Airservices Australia, regarding the clarification of evidence given on 18 February 
2019. 
Correspondence received 5 March 2019 from Dr Steven Kennedy, Secretary, 
Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, regarding the 
clarification of evidence given on 18 February 2019. 
Correspondence received 8 March 2019 from Ms Christine Dacey, Executive 
Director, Territories Division, regarding the clarification of evidence given on 18 
February 2019. 
Correspondence received 15 March 2019 from Dr Steven Kennedy, Secretary, 
Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, regarding the 
clarification of evidence given on 18 February 2019. 
Correspondence received 29 March 2019 from Mr Chris Monaghan, A/g Group 
Executive Manager – Aviation, Civil Aviation Safety Authority, regarding the 
clarification of evidence given on 18 February 2019. 

Agriculture and Water Resources portfolio 
Correspondence received 21 January 2019 from Ms Merryn West, A/g Assistant 
Secretary, Department of Agriculture and Water Resources, regarding the Agricultural 
Industry Advisory Council (AIAC) expenditure. 
Correspondence received 28 February 2019 from Dr Chris Parker, Chief Executive 
Officer, Australian Pesticides and Veterinary Medicines Authority, regarding the 
clarification of evidence given on 19 February 2019. 
Correspondence received 21 March 2019 from Mr Daryl Quinlivan, Secretary, 
Department of Agriculture and Water Resources, regarding the clarification of 
evidence given on 19 February 2019. 

Cross Portfolio Murray Darling Basin Plan Matters 
Correspondence received 7 March 2019 from Ms Diana Hallam, Executive Director, 
Drought Taskforce, Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities, 
regarding the clarification of evidence given on 22 February 2019. 
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Correspondence received 8 March 2019 from Mr Phillip Glyde, Chief Executive, 
Murray Darling Basin Authority, regarding the clarification of evidence given on 22 
February 2019. 
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